UTAH
MUSIC &
MEMORY
COALITION

Needs iTunes
Cards and 1Pods

Donate an iTunes Card or your
gently used iPod (and
charger) between March 1st

and April 4th to help Utahns
with Alzheimer's Disease.

Find a donation box in one of
the following locations:

College of Nursing
College of Social Work
College of Pharmacy
College of Business
College of Architecture
The Bennion Center

o The Olpin Student Union

For more information:
uofucareersinagingweek.com

This campus-wide drive is sponsored by the
University of Utah Gerontology
Interdisciplinary Program and the College of
Social Work in conjunction with Careers in

Aging Week 2016.
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